
BJM CHEMFREE AFTERGRAD 
Bishop James Mahoney High School 
Saskatoon, SK S7K 6Y3 
 
Dear Business Manager, 

On behalf of the Bishop James Mahoney 2024 After Grad Committee, we ask that you may consider 

supporting our event by donating an item for our raffle prizes.  We are also open to sponsorship 

opportunities should that interest you! 

The Bishop James Mahoney 2024 graduation will take place on June 26, 2024.  In keeping with our 

school’s values, the Bishop James Mahoney High School After Grad Parent Committee is planning a 

chemical free After Grad event.  The graduates are a part of the fundraising that goes along with hosting 

an event such as this.  Participation strengthens relationships as a community and affords each student 

the opportunity to take part in the planning. 

Any gift items, gift cards or cash to put towards purchases for raffle prizes and expenses would be 

greatly appreciated!  Your business will receive recognition the day of the event.  Please include your 

business card and value of gift with your donation.   

We sincerely hope that you are able to contribute to our fundraising.  Your generous donation will be 

received with gratitude! 

If you require further information, please feel free to contact me by phone or email. 

Thank you in advance for your consideration and support. 

Sincerely, 

Chris Stakiw Donkin 

BJM After Grad Committee – Donations Coordinator 

306.384.1968 

cstakiwdonkin@gmail.com 

 

If providing a monetary donation – cheques can be made payable to BJM CHEMFREE AFTERGRAD 
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